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The Nominating Committee has submitted the following candidates for  

The 2012 Board of Directors: 
 

Commodore:  Mike Twomey  

Vice  Commodore:  Kathy Corwin 

Rear Commodore:  Sue Cheverie 

Secretary:   Jim Crowley 

Treasurer:   Steve Robbins  

Fleet Captain:  Bill Burchill 

Steward:   Sue Camelio 

Board  of Directors: Chris Grande — Steve Rullis — Mike Devine (2 positions) 

 

Per the MYC By-Laws there is still time to run for office: 

“Any Regular Member may become a nominee for any elected office by having his candi-

dacy or nomination endorsed in writing by ten or more members and filing said nomination 

with The Secretary on or before the tenth day of September. “ 
 

If you are not able to make the election you may still vote: 

“Absentee ballots accepted for elections must be obtained from The Secretary and returned 

by mail or in person to The Secretary no later than three days prior to the election”. 

(October 12, 2011) 
 

If you would like to obtain an absentee ballot please e-mail Jim Crowley at:  

mycsecretary@yahoo.com or drop a note in my mailbox at The Club. 

 

 

 

MYC ANNUAL ELECTION 

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 15, 2011 

7:30 pm 



6TH ANNUAL  

CURRENTS CUP DERBY 

Thanks to all for  

making this years Derby 

such a great  

success. See you all 

next year! 

10TH ANNUAL COLUMBUS DAY  

WEEKEND BRUNCH 
 

Sunday, October 9, 2011 

10AM-12PM 

$15 Adults/ $7 Children 

MENU 

Beef Tenderloin 

Eggs Benedict 

Omelet Station 

Scrambled Eggs 

Homemade Belgium Waffles 

French Toast Casserole 

Bacon 

Sausage 

Hash Brown Potatoes 

Boston Baked Beans 

Assorted Fresh Fruits & Juices 

Toast 

Muffins—Pastries 

Coffee—Tea 

HEAR YE!   HEAR YE! 

The following members will be voted on** at the  

September 21, 2011 

Business Meeting: ** 
 

Regular Membership: 

Michael & Julie Coletta 

Rick & Becky Dowd 

Pat & Jeanine Fleming 

Craig & Mary Henricksen 

James & Eleanor Hill 

Rosalie Esquivel & Kimberly Jones 

John & Peg McCue 

David & Marisa Qualter 

Ellen O’Connor & Jim Reich 

John & Donna Riordan 

Jean Springham 

Associate Membership: 

John & Karen Clawson 

Anthony Frangie 

Chris & Kimberly Hardenberg 

Mark & Helen Hayes 

Jim & Kathy Jackson 

Christopher & Nancy Jordan 

Bill Martin 

Darlene McKenney 

Stephen & Tina Merrick 

William & Melanie Pappastratis 

John & Lisa Vallier 

Colby Vining 

Gary Yaffee 

 
(**Subject to approval of Membership Committee) 



 

FLEET CAPTAIN’S CORNER 

 

 

HURRICANE SEASON 

Now that we are into hurricane season, please be dili-

gent about looking after your boat. Check your boat 

frequently to be sure your bilge pump is working 

properly and your plugs are in and not leaking. Check 

you lines to be sure they are tight and secure. 

 

Please DO NOT lock your boats to the slips. This is a 

safety issue. The Club almost lost a boat on August 

28th because the boat next to it was locked to the 

docks and we were not able to move it in order to 

get next to the sinking boat. Thank you for your  

cooperation. 

 

Any Members with questions about the floats, Float 

Rules, etc. can contact Bill Burchill at: 781-837-1522 

(home) or 781-733-4742 (cell). Email: 

drbmjk@aol.com. You may also contact Bill Kerrigan, 

Sr., Chris Grande or Don Watson. 

 

 

Thanks,  

Bill Burchill 

ATTENTION MEMBERS! 

FREE PATIO EVENT 

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 3, 2011 

6:00pm 

 

Come on down to the MYC patio, relax and 

enjoy the river views while listening to the 

music of  

Erin Og! 

 

Bring your favorite appetizer to enjoy while 

sipping on an ice cold drink from our beauti-

ful bar! 

 

Help make summer never end! 

 

SUNSHINE  

COMMITTEE 

CONDOLENCES TO THE 

URBANSKI FAMILY ON 

THE RECENT PASSING OF MEMBER JOE 

URBANSKI. 

 DON’T LITTER!! 

Please respect YOUR Club  property.        

     Remember to deposit all trash and  

litter in barrels in the Club or in the 

dumpster out back.  If you see some 

“misplaced” trash or litter, pick it up 

and don’t leave it for someone else to 

clean up! 

DOCK PARTY—PIG ROAST 

What a great turnout! Thanks to all that helped make this a great day! 

Full Circle rocked the house! 

Congratulations to all our Raffle Winners. 

ANNUAL MYC CLAMBAKE 

What a great day! Thanks to all that helped out 

with this great event. 

Congratulations to our Raffle Winners! 

Thank you Bob Smith our DJ for the day! 



 

MYC 2010 BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

Commodore:   Mike Twomey 

Vice-Commodore:  Kathy Corwin 

Rear- Commodore:  Sue Cheverie 

Secretary:    Jim Crowley 

Treasurer:   Steve Robbins 

Fleet Captain:   Bill Burchill 

Steward:   Sue Camelio 

 

Directors:   Chris Grande 

    Steve Rullis 

    Bill Kerrigan 

    Jim Barry 

    Gordon Hawes 

    John Kelly 

 

Past Commodore:             Al Sarno 

MYC UPCOMING  EVENTS 

 

Saturday, September 3—6:00PM—Patio Entertainment 

Wednesday September 14—7:00PM—Board Meeting 

Wednesday, September 21—7:30 PM—Business Meeting 

 

NOTE: CHECK OUT THE UPDATED 

 MYC WEBSITE FOR ALL UPCOMING EVENTS, 

SUCH AS: MEAT RAFFLES,  

CHANGE OF WATCH, ADULT CHRISTMAS PARTY, 

NEW YEARS EVE PARTY, ST. PATRICK’S DAY  

DINNER, OPENING NIGHT, AND MORE…. 

 

MARSHFIELDYACHTCLUB.COM 

 

 

MARSHFIELD YACHT CLUB 

P.O. BOX 663 

MARSHFIELD, MA  02050 

781-834-9103 

WWW.MARSHFIELDYACHTCLUB.COM 


